
From: Florio, Michel Peter
Sent: 3/31/2014 3:01:51 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Florio, Michel Peter (MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: City of San Carlos and PG&E joint letter

Excellent! I have thought from the beginning that this problem was best solved by improved 
communication and I'm delighted to see that it is happening.
Thanks to Tom and all involved for the hard work of rebuilding trust!

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE Smartphone

------- Original message--------
From: "Cherry, Brian K"
Date:03/31/2014 10:57 AM (GMT-08:00)
To: "Florio, Michel Peter"
Subject: FW: City of San Carlos and PG&E joint letter

Mike - Tom and I wanted to share with you the joint letter we sent to customers with 
the City of San Carlos. We are really trying to work cooperatively with the City and it 
seems to be working well. With regards to certain other issues with the City, we hope 
to have a favorable resolution that we both can live with but still need to work out the 
details once things settle down.

From: Kiyota, Travis
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2014 1:41 PM
To: Johns, Christopher; Stavropoulos, Nickoias; Soto, Jesus (SVP); Singh, Sumeet; Pruett, Greg S;
Bottorff, Thomas E; Cherry, Brian K; Bell, Des; Loduca, Janet C.; Burt, Helen
Cc: Fitzpatrick, Tim; Giammona, Laurie; Hartman, Sanford (Law); Vallejo, Alejandro (Law)
Subject: City of San Carlos and PG&E joint letter

Team: Attached is the final joint letter from PG&E and the City of San Carlos to all customers 
within San Carlos. This letter talks about collaboration and moving forward on our pipeline 
safety work. We will also be hosting a joint open house with the City to inform residents of
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our efforts.

Many thanks to you and your teams for the coordination to insure this progress.

Travis

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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